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Dear Mr.Mon,

After returning from the 1 5.Japanese… (3erman meeting on Nuclear Power vvhich was

held in Apri1 26-27,2004 at NagOya l would llke to send you rny very best greetings and

in particular thank you very much for the nice gift t[lat you sent to me through

Mr.lshizuka.

As the meetlngs now cover a 25 year period since the decision to organize these

meetings during the lNFCE conference in 1979 1 have prepared a little documentation

with rnany pictures on this occasion which l also presented to the participants during the

openlng reception. l include a compact disc and hope that you will find some

rerniniscences frorn the previous meetings in which you participated and also for the

whole spi「 it ofthese gatherings.

1/Vith rrly very best vvishes and kind regards


